
From: AnnMarie Hilton
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 9:35:24 AM

Dear FOIA officer:

This is a request for public records under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.

Under FOIA, I’m requesting records of conductor delay reports for all inbound and outbound 
trains on the BNSF and Metra Electric lines from April 8-12, 2019. 

This is for a possible news story. As this request is being made in my capacity as a journalist, 
timeliness is important.

Please make these available for my inspection by April 29, 2019.

Feel free to call me with any questions at (224) 217-1500.

Best,

-- 
AnnMarie Hilton
Research Assistant
Better Government Association
223 W. Jackson Blvd., Suite 300
Chicago, IL 60606
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